Wocal HAnion 97
Jnternational Brotherhood of Tlectrical Workers
Netor York State

To: Current/Former Local 97 employees of Huntley and Dunkirk Power plants
From: IBEW Local 97
Subject: Re-employment/re-training

We are reaching out to you today to ascertain interest in cataloging your current status in the hopes of matching
to any potential local employment opportunities and/or retraining opportunities.

Local 97 continues to make every effort to support repowering at Dunkirk and ascertain if there may be any
hope for an energy future at the Huntley site, but in addition, we would like to generate a list to make available
for any contact our office receives relative to new employment.

As an example, we have been contacted by the NFTA for a host of mechanic and electrician opening, as well as
other positions: http://jobs.nfta.com/jobPosts.aspx. You will sadly and unfortunately see that the pay
schedules do not match up to previous similar positions, but benefits are exceptional.

Please notify Bus. Rep Phil Wilcox if you apply for an NFTA position: philw97 @verizon.net.

This effort will also serve as a tool to demonstrate the huge impact the loss of these plants has had on our
members and families, and help us pursue training and other potential relief, as well as references for efforts to
assist in re-employment.

If you have interest in these efforts, simply complete and drop off or mail this letter back to the Hall:

3619 California Road
Orchard Park, NY 14127

NAME: PREVIOUS POSITION/GRADE:

SPECIFIC EMPLOYMENT/TRAINING INTEREST:

Western Division
3619 California Road ® Orchard Park, New York 14127
(716) 662-2324
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